
 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 20th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

To help the school raise funds for our school we will be having a movie night on  

Monday 8th July, 2024 for the children.  

Movie Night Times 

3.15pm to 4.30pm 

Please collect from the usual place (outside the classroom) at 4.30 pm. 

There will be a charge of £3 and children will get a soft drink and popcorn.   

If you would like your child to attend then please make the payment via ParentPay, 

by Friday 28th June,  2024. 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/                    

Please make payment by due date as spaces are limited. 

We are a cashless school – NO CASH ACCEPTED 

If you do not want your child to attend then please collect your child at the normal 

time. 

Kind regards, 
 

Sian & Zaheen 
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